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Summary 

 
The attached is a first draft of the plan which will guide and direct the work of the 
SCP for the next 3 year period (annually refreshed).   
 
It is based on both preceding SCP plans but also recognises the current work being 
undertaken to bring a range of functions and delivery areas into closer alignment. 
 
Discussion has been undertaken with various partners which will provide detail to 
the plan.  However, before such work is undertaken a strategic steer from SCP 
members is sought to ensure agreement on priorities and general direction. 
 
Once finalised the final plan will be in the public domain.  It will provide a valuable 
tool in explaining the SCP’s work to the communities we serve and to the colleagues 
and agencies we need to engage to deliver our ambitions. 
 
Following this meeting, and following Members direction, work will proceed swiftly 
with a completed draft seeking final sign off at the 16 November meeting. 

 

Recommendation 

Partnership Members are requested to consider and agree the stated 
ambitions and priorities set out within this draft.  
 

 


